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LETTER DATED 10 APRIL 1995 FROM THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF THE
UNITED STATES ARMS CONTROL AND DISARMAMENT AGENCY ADDRESSED
TO THE PROVISIONAL SECRETARY-GENERAL OF THE 1995 REVIEW AND
EXTENSION CONFERENCE OF THE PARTIES TO THE TREATY ON THE

NON-PROLIFERATION OF NUCLEAR WEAPONS

To assist the work of the upcoming 1995 Review and Extension Conference of
the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons I enclose
a copy of the paper entitled "United States information pertaining to the Treaty
on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons". We hope this information will
contribute to the work of the Review and Extension Conference, and we would be
grateful if the information paper could be circulated as a document of the
Conference.

(Signed ) Ralph EARLE II
Deputy Director

United States Arms Control
and Disarmament Agency
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